St. Stephen’s Spirit Wear is back for 2016/2017

Fill out the form and return it to the school by DECEMBER 7th with a 
cheque payable to 4th Quarter

NEW to St. Stephen’s this year is 
TEAM and CLUB hoodies.
If you played on a team, or belong to a club, you can personalize a hoodie to celebrate your season.
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